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Notice of Public Meeting #2

Tuesday, January 26, 2010

7:30 pm

Margaret Avenue Public School
325 Louisa Street, Kitchener

Learning ¢ Caring * Connecting

You are invited to the second Public Meeting regarding the East
Kitchener-Waterloo Elementary Schools Pupil Accommodation Review
being undertaken by the Waterloo Region District School Board.

The Pupil Accommodation Review involves Lexington and Margaret
Avenue Public Schools, the vacant school site on Falconridge Drive,
Kitchener, and also includes Bridgeport, Elizabeth Ziegler, Prueter,

Suddaby and King Edward Public Schools.

An Accommodation Review Committee (ARC) with representatives
from each school community, the City of Kitchener, the Waterloo
Region District School Board and the community at large, has
developed preliminary accommodation scenarios that will be
presented at this meeting. These scenarios can be viewed online the
week prior to the meeting, or in hard copy at one of the schools in
the review area. An opportunity will be given to discuss these
scenarios in a small group setting. Comments received at the Public
Meeting will assist the ARC to develop recommendations regarding
the future of the schools.

It is important to note that ARC recommendations may involve
school consolidation, school closure, school construction, boundary
changes and/or program changes.

More information on the Accommodation Review, including agendas
and minutes of the ARC can be obtained by visiting
www.wrdsb.ca/about-us/planning/accommodation-reviews/east-
kitchener-waterloo-elementary-schools-accommodation-rev or by
contacting the Board’s Planning Department at 519-570-0003 ext.
4419.
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